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News from Pioneers 
 

Pioneers have amazed me this week with 
their knowledge of the Great Fire of 
London!  Well done!  Thanks for your 
support from home too.  Look out for the 
new “Big Writes” on the washing line! The 
children are also now very confident using 
numbers to 100.  They can count, write, 
recognise, order, build or draw (thinking 
about tens and ones) and recognise 
patterns.  Please could you keep practising 
counting in 5s to 60 as this seems to be more 
of a challenge.  

 

Next week we have a cricket coach coming 
in on Monday afternoon and we will also be 
looking at our new book, “The Great Paper 
Caper!”  The following Monday morning Mr 
Wright will be taking the children to the local 
fire station to learn about modern day fire 
fighters and fire safety. 
 

Important dates 

27th – 31st May – Half term holidays 
3rd June – INSET day (school closed to pupils) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Celebrations 
Children who arrived on time and every day for last week are: 

Ajani, Faye, Seth, Alicia, Shanaya, Elsie, Aryah, Luca, Ibrahim, Kian, Janae, Joshua, Maya, Jolie, Scarlett, Aarna, Ava-Mae, 
Tabitha, Cashmere, Adrians, York  

 

Hawra, Natanim, Adriana, Freya-Elaine, Siyana, Khadija, Selma, Henryk, Ruby, Temi, Zher, Jaiden, Rachel,  Yara, Dayna-
Mai, Kayden, Daniel, Lya, Ryleigh, Jasmine, Malachi, Blake 

Lovely hats/certificates have been presented to: 

Seth and Rachel 

News from Explorers 

 

Well, the Explorers have been so busy again this week and in 
true EYFS style and good practice we decided to go with the 
children’s enjoyment and engagement and extend our 
“Ladybird Heard” book for one more week.  We have found 2 
more stories about the sneaky little ladybird who overhears 
everything! We have painted our own ladybirds, have a look at 
them hanging up in the classroom.  We have really enjoyed 
junk modelling, and we thank you so much for your donations 
but we do have enough for now (although we always need 
bottle tops). Thank you! 

 

Letters for our Longdown trip have gone out and we are very 
excited for our first real off site field trip. This is a trip Miss 
Pollard has done for many years with other reception classes 
and the welcome and learning is always second to none. The 
farm is a safe and secure environment and the children will 
have a superb day no doubt! Please get your letters and 
payment to the office ASAP teachers are unable to handle 
money in the classroom, thank you for understanding. If any of 
your children do get travel sick please can you notify us as soon 
as possible so we can discuss measures on how to keep them 
safe and comfortable.  

 

Thank you as always for your support! 

 

 


